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1 Purpose 
 
1.1 To update the Committee on the response to the recommendations it 

made at its meeting on 6 December 2017 regarding fly-tipping in 
Nottingham. 

 
2 Action required 
 
2.1 To consider the response to the recommendations made by the 

Committee in relation to fly-tipping in Nottingham. 
 
3 Background information 

 
3.1 The Committee carried out a review of how the Council’s waste services 

work together to combat fly-tipping in the city at its meetings on 6 
September and 8 November 2017. 

 
3.2 The Committee made recommendations at the conclusion of the review 

on 6 December 2017. 
 
3.3 The recommendations agreed by the Committee were: 
 
 That the Head of Waste Management, and Head of Street Scene and 
 Grounds Maintenance: 
 

(1) work with Area Committees to discuss individual ward 
needs/issues in regard to waste management, and ascertain how/if 
ward budgets could contribute to specific projects within the wards; 

 
(2) investigate possible ways of data sharing between all relevant 

services to ensure that issues are reported and dealt with. 
 
4 List of attached information 
 
4.1 Response from the Head of Waste Management and the Head of Street 

Scene and Grounds Maintenance. 
 
5 Background papers, other than published works or those 

disclosing exempt or confidential information 
 
5.1 None. 
 
 



 

6 Published documents referred to in compiling this report 
 
6.1 Fly-tipping in Nottingham - Overview and Scrutiny Committee reports 

and minutes - 6 September, 8 November and 6 December 2017. 
 
7 Wards affected 
 
7.1 All. 
 
8 Contact information 
 
8.1 Laura Wilson 
 Senior Governance Officer 
 0115 8764301 
 laura.wilson@nottinghamcity.gov.uk  
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